
  

 

 

 

 

 

April 20, 2023 

 

Reg: Executive Committee Meeting 

 

Due to meeting conflicts that will impact bylaws quorum meeting 

requirement, CAP staff respectfully proposes that the Executive 

Committee meeting scheduled for May 18th be changed to the 

following week- Thursday, May 25th. 

 

Respectfully CAP Staff 

  

 

  

 


